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Attention: Mr Nicholas Hall 

 
 
 

7 November 2017 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Mr Ritchie 

Smeaton Grange Resource Recovery Facility – SSD 7424 
Response to Submissions – Noise Impacts  

I refer to the emails from Mr Nicholas Hall of the Department of Planning and Environment (DPE) to 
the Environment Protection Authority (EPA) dated 18 October 2017 and 23 October 2017 regarding 
noise for the above proposal. 
 
The EPA has considered DPE’s comments and information provided and agrees that a project specific 
noise level of 40 dB(A) can be justified. Furthermore, the EPA does not consider it necessary for the 
Proponent to recalculate the rating background levels.  
 
If you have any questions about this matter, please contact Nick Feneley on 4224 4144. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
MATTHEW CORRADIN 

Unit Head Waste Compliance 
Environment Protection Authority 
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